
Town of Dayton 
Round Table Meeting 
May 12, 2021 
 
Open Meeting Statement given by Miller 
There is no agenda for this meeting.   
 
Miller – 

➢ Treasurer duties Brenda Hewitt, tax collection, dog licenses, banking documentation, cemetery special 
assessment letters.  Discussed dog license fees and cemetery deeds and costs.   

➢ Planning Commission Chairman – Jeff Barlow 
➢ Highway Commissioner – John Miller would like the board to share the duties.  After discussion it was decided 

John Miller will be the lead with the supervisors as resources. 
➢ City Park and Rec – Jeff Barlow 
➢ Fire District – Jim Peglow 
➢ Landfill – Jim Peglow 
➢ Review of Comprehensive Plan – Jeff Barlow 
➢ Recycling – Jeff Barlow 
➢ Emergency Planning – Jim Peglow/Judy Suhs 
➢ Website – Jeff Barlow/Judy Suhs 
➢ Chain O’Lakes District and Stratton Lake District – John Miller 
➢ Board of Review – John Miller is certified.  Everyone will need to be certified next year.  Judy Suhs will check into 

locating a court reporter.  Will have 2 alternates.  Will use a court reporter if one can be located. 
➢ Legal – Eric Hendrickson 
➢ Nuisance and Dog issues – John Miller 
➢ Chain Sanitary District – John Miller 
➢ County Meetings – John Miller will attend Highway Department Meeting as needed along with County Park and 

Rec and Land and Water meetings. 
➢ Building Inspector – Bob Underberg - Contract is on file 
➢ Dog Enforcement – John Miller 
➢ Street Signs – Jeff Henneman stated the 6 inch street signs need to be brought up to 9 inch.  He will provide 

board with list of signs that need to be updated. 
➢ Work will be done on repairing of the old head stones in the Parfreyville Cemetery – Jeff Henneman 
➢ Chamber of Commerce/Room Tax – Jeff Barlow, Judy Suhs 
➢ County Planning/Zoning Meeting – Jeff Barlow, Jim Peglow 
➢ Elections – Judy Suhs 
➢ Ambulance, Gold Cross – Jim Peglow 

 
Jeff talked about the need for information on the meetings attended by board members.  It should be shared with the 
entire board and placed on our website.  Board will work at getting agendas and minutes from meetings to Jeff or Judy 
to be placed on the website.  Jeff also stated expense reports should reflect good documentation.  He said we owe it to 
the residents to be accountable.  Jim spoke regarding board meetings and that they are a meeting of the board.  Public 
has an opportunity to speak prior to the start of the board meeting.  Once public input is closed the audience should not 
be participating.  John stated he felt if people take the time to attend the meeting they should be allowed to speak.  Jim 
stated public input allows that.   Jeff said it becomes more of an argument/discussion and not a meeting of the board.  
Board briefly talked about the ARAP money the town will be receiving.  No decisions made. 
 
Adjourned at 6:45 pm 
Judith A. Suhs 
 
 


